
          

 

 

November 11, 2020 

 

 

Sent via Email 

 

 

 

Re: Temporary disconnects inside NVEnergy easement 

 

Dear: Clark County,  

 

 

This letter is to affirm that NV Energy holds certain land rights (easements, etc.) to access, 

construct, operate and maintain our utility facilities on private property. In instances where limited 

work must be performed inside the boundaries of these areas to accommodate the completion of a 

temporary disconnect and reconnect (TDR) and/or to maintain customer-owned services, NV 

Energy may grant the customer the right to complete such work through an established process. 

No formal design or grant of easement will be issued in these instances. 

 

This statement is not intended to grant any customer permission to place freestanding facilities 

inside NV Energy easements, but only to clarify that that customers may perform basic 

substructure work inside NV Energy easements in order to complete an approved temporary 

disconnect and reconnect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jordan Johnston 

Senior Project Coordinator 

(702) 402-6731 

 

 

 

   


